

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23//36

23 February 2023

FOR PRE SCHOOL STUDENTS

Dear Parents,

- This is to inform you that 10 March 2023, Friday will be the last working day for the academic session 2022 - 2023.
- You are requested to collect the result of your ward on 17 March 2023, Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. from their respective classrooms.
- The school will reopen on Monday, 3 April 2023, for the session 2023- 2024. The students will be reporting directly to BBPS, sector-14 at 8:45 a.m. Please note that school timings for class Pre Primary will be 8:30a.m to 12:45 p.m. with effect from Monday, 3 April 2023.

Warm Regards

Geeta Gangwani

Principal